
You're Invited to Our Children's Safety 

Workshop! 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

We are excited to invite you and your child to our upcoming Children's Safety Workshop, 

designed to educate and empower children about safety in different environments. 

Date: Saturday, March 15, 2024 

Time: 10:00 AM - 1:00 PM 

Location: Community Center Hall, 123 Main St, Hometown 

This interactive workshop will cover: 

• Stranger Danger Awareness 

• Home Safety Tips 

• Internet Safety 

• First Aid Basics 

Don't miss this opportunity to help your child learn valuable safety skills! Snacks and 

refreshments will be provided. 

Please RSVP by March 1, 2024, to ensure we have enough materials for all participants. 

Looking forward to seeing you there! 

Sincerely, 

Jane Doe 

Program Coordinator 

SafeKids Organization 

(555) 123-4567 

janedoe@safekids.org 


